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--UPDATE--

TO: NYSCOPBA Chief Sector Stewards –
Southern Region and Mid-Hudson Region

FROM: Sharon Smith, Health Benefits Specialist

DATE: July 11, 2019

RE: Westchester Medical Center Health Network Back In Empire Plan’s
Participating Providers’ Network Effective June 1, 2019

As I reported at the Executive Assembly meeting, an agreement has been reached
between Blue Cross/Blue Shield and Westchester Medical Center Health Network
(including Westchester Medical Center, Mid-Hudson Regional Hospital, Good
Samaritan Hospital, Mercy Community Hospital and St. Anthony’s Hospital) effective
June 1, 2019 (the original termination date). A three year agreement was reached.

Members who received services after the June 1st termination date need do nothing;
those claims will be processed in-network.

Should you have any questions, contact me.
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cc: NYSCOPBA Executive Board
NYSCOPBA Jt. Committee of Health Benefits


